
 

From: 
To: Division of Public and Behavioral Health  
Subject: DPBH Feedback Form Submission  
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 11:47:05 PM 

Data from form "Feedback (DPBH)" was received on 8/19/2021 11:46:56 PM. 

Design a new form. 

Field Value 

Name Chris Smith 

Email 

Department 

Division 

FeedbackType Idea 

IdeaPosted 

ResourcesRequired 

SpecificTopic COVID Face mask policy 

IdeaTitle End the mandate! 

IdeaDescription It is time to end the Face Mask mandate! 

Email "DPBH Feedback Form Submission" originally sent to dpbh@health.nv.gov on 8/19/2021 11:46:56 PM. 
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